## **Guitar Virtual Class Instructions**

WE WILL BE HAVING ONLINE CLASSES DURING YOUR REGULAR CLASS TIME ON SATURDAY APRIL 4 and April 11. April 18<sup>th</sup> will be a virtual studio recital and April 25<sup>th</sup> will act as our final concert.

Dear Parents and String Project Students,

We are excited to offer your class at our regularly scheduled times on Saturday April 4 and 11.

We will be using Zoom as our online platform.

Instructions on how to join a Zoom classroom:

- One teacher from each class will create a "meeting" (we will call them classrooms) on Zoom and will invite you via email to join the classroom.
- There will be separate classes for your 10am class and you 11am class, so please be on the lookout each week for links to two classes.
- Allow Zoom to be installed on your computer; you may be prompted to create an account. It's free!
- Teachers will have all participants muted upon their arrival; please keep microphones muted unless teacher prompts you to un-mute your microphone. (Muting will prevent sound delay).

Find a good place in your home to be able to move and also see the computer screen.

There may be a delay between instructions and action- lets all be flexible and accept this as a minor inconvenience. The most important part of the class is experiencing music together.

We will schedule a quick Zoom check at the class time on March 28<sup>th</sup>. If you can join us then for a short "howdy" we will know that our connections are working and we are ready for some music making on April 4.